We want to hear from you!

Help shape the future of Dysart et al by
participating in our community survey.
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Dysart is reviewing shoreline protection policies of the Official
Plan and Zoning By-law. The intent is to permit one (1)
building near the shoreline of a waterbody. As part of this
update, we will be seeking public feedback in the following
ways:

e A survey available between May 15 and June 15, 2025 to
collect local perspectives on shoreline development.

e A Public Open House scheduled for 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday,
July 7, 2025 at the Municipal Office at on 135 Maple
Avenue. In-person and virtual participation will be
permitted.

Please visit www.dysartetal.ca/feedback for further
information.
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